
 

Dear 
 
HO HO HO! Merry Christmas. I was delighted to get your letter in the post, Rudolph and the rest 
of my reindeers remember how to get to your house, there was plenty of space there to park the 
sleigh last year, and we really enjoyed the food you left for us. 
 
We have been very busy this year with Mrs Claus and all the little elves in The North Pole.  
 
We visited Sligo to check out all the brilliant Sligo Rovers gear, which some very lucky boys and 
girls will get for being a Super Red next season.  
 
Rudolph, Dasher, Dancer & all my other reindeer have got theirs. Trouble is, I can’t find a jersey to 
fit them! They’ve eaten too many carrots! 
 
I also met Mr Buckley, who assures us we have an exciting year in 2019 ahead. He even took my 
elves out on The Showgrounds pitch for a much needed training session to make sure they are fit 
and able for their busy night on Christmas Eve. They needed the exercise! 
 
I have your letter in my hand, and that's a lot of stuff you’re looking for. I will do my very best to 
get them all for you, I hope I’ll be able to. I have a lot of children who want presents this year. 
 
While you wait for Christmas to come, I want to ask you to do a few things: 
 
- Concentrate on all your school work and be nice to your teacher. 
 
- Listen to your family and do as they say, they know best! 
 
- Play lots of football and other sports, someday you might just play for Sligo Rovers! 
 
Last but definitely not least, I will be there early on Christmas Eve, so make sure you get to sleep 
nice and early and leave something healthy for the reindeers, but maybe some cake for me! 
 
We will see you very soon, 
Merry Christmas 
 

Santa Claus 
 
 

 


